
 

 
 

 
 
 

LIHIR INTERNATIONAL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
29/11/18 

 

Lihir International Primary School Council 
 
Dear Parent / Caregiver, 
The Annual General Meeting of the School Council will be held on Thursday the 21st of February 2019. At this 
meeting voting for three vacant positons for Parent Representatives will occur in the Meeting Room from 
7.00pm– 7.20pm. Nomination forms are available from the school office and must be returned to the school 
office by Thursday the 14th February 2018. 
 
If you would like to know more about the functions of the School Council, please make appointment to see the 
principal. 
 
Regards, 

 
Gregory Neville 
Principal 


